
Lent 
 

 

2022 
Saint Mary’s Parish in Milford A daily selection of prayers or activities to help you keep Lent 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

February 27 
Celebrate your love 

for someone special 
as a reminder of 

God’s love uniquely 
for YOU! It can be a 
card, a gift, a letter, 

or sharing time. 

27 
Spend the day 
praying for our 

world leaders 
during these 

difficult times. 

March 1 
Mardi Gras 

The feasting before the 

fast.  Make your 
own feast with 

pancakes, ice 
cream, or donuts.   

Make a lot of noise 
today also. 

2 

Ash Wednesday 
A day of fast and 

abstinence. Pray with 
us in church, on line, 

or in your car.  
Services, times & 

places in the 
bulletin 

3 
Place a box or 

container on your 
table or bureau.  

Agree as a family to 
place loose change 

or savings from 
Lenten sacrifices to 
donate to the poor.  

4 
Fridays in Lent are 
days of abstinence 
Join us for our fish 
fry.  Take out only 

4:30 – 6:30 pm. 
Pray the Stations in 

church or as a 
family 

5 
1st Saturday 

Every 1st Saturday is 
dedicated to Our Lady.   

Pray the rosary for 
peace, especially in 

the Ukraine. 

       6 
1st Sunday of Lent 

Pray for the elect, 
chosen today to be 
baptized at Easter.  

May they be 
strengthened in 

their journey. May 
we be a witness to 
what awaits them. 

7 
Choose a closet, a 

drawer, or a bureau 
to clean out.  

Remove anything 
unused or 

unwanted and 
donate it to a 

shelter or agency to 
help others 

8 
Feast of Saint John 

of God 
Patron of nurses 

Pray for the health 
and safety all whose 

job it is to care for 
those infected by 

COVID-19. 

9 
18th Anniversary of 

the appointment of 
Bishop McManus as 

Bishop of Worcester 

Pray for our bishop 
today and his 

ministry as our 
diocesan shepherd 

10 
Fasting can help us 
be generous to the 

poor. When we give 
up, we direct funds 

for that activity to a 
food pantry, the 

church, or a social 
agency. 

Everyone wins! 

11 
Fridays in Lent are 
days of abstinence 
Join us for our fish 
fry.  Take out only 

4:30 – 6:30 pm. 
Pray the Stations in 

church or as a 
family 

12 
Pray the rosary for 
peace in our world 

asking for Our Lady 
to intercede to 

change the hearts 
of lawmakers to 

respect life in the 
womb 

       13 
2nd Sunday of Lent 

Climb the mountain 
spiritually.  What is 
Christ inviting you 

to look at 
differently in your 

life? 

14 
Make your family 

preparations for St 
Joseph’s Table. 

Shop for non-
perishables, 

purchase gift cards, 
or write a check. 

15 
The Ides of March 

Our sin is a betrayal 
of God’s love for us.  

Take time to 
examine your life 

and prepare to go 
to confession  

16 
2nd Anniversary of 
COVID shutdown.  

Pray for all those 
who have died, 
those sick or in 

quarantine and all 
medical caregivers  

17 
St Patrick’s Day! 

Remember the 
Apostle of Ireland 

with a story or two 
of your own and 

remember to tell 
others about Christ. 

18 
Fridays in Lent are 
days of abstinence 
Join us for our fish 

fry.  4:30 – 6:30 pm. 
Pray the Stations in 

church or as a 
family 

19 
Feast of Saint Joseph, 

the husband of Mary. 
Be part of our Saint 

Joseph Table with 
food or cash 

donations between 
1-4 pm. 

       



20 
3rd Sunday of Lent 

For what do we 
thirst?  What 

parches our soul 
and cries out to be 

quenched by the 
mercy of God? 

4 
Yesterday was the 
Spring Equinox at 

11:33 am. 
Get outside! 

Take a walk … pray 
while you walk … 

breathe fresh air … 
praise the Creator. 

22 
Pray for all those 

affected by natural 
disasters in all parts 

of the world for 
their courage, 

strength and 
recuperation 

23 
Consider a neighbor 

or relative alone 
that could use your 
attention.  A phone 

call, a run to the 
store, a note of 

support; something 
thoughtful 

24 
St Oscar Romero 

of El Salvador 
Martyred while 

celebrating Mass his 
life & death remind 

us of injustice still 
today.  Pray for 

peace in America 

25 
Solemnity of the 

Annunciation 
The Word becomes flesh 

Take time to read 
Luke 1: 18-26 for 
the Word to take 

flesh in you 

26 
Pray the rosary 

asking for Our Lady 
to intercede to help 
Pope Francis & our 

priests to be holy  

       27 
4th Sunday of Lent 

If you were blind, 
there would be no 

sin in that.  To what 
are we blind, 
emotionally, 
spiritually or 

psychologically? 

28 
Pray for those still 

in fear, quarantined 
or suffering from 

the effects of 
COVID and the 

isolation it brought 
about. 

29 
Like water flowing 

from the Temple, 
let us ask for the 
mercy of God to 

flow with 
abundance into our 

lives.   

30 
Fasting can be 

about more than 
food.  We can give 

up a day or an hour 
of social media, TV, 

computer time, 
Netflix, dessert, 

gaming, or snacks.   

31 
Christ will be lifted 

up on the cross.  Let 
us look to him to 
see our salvation 

and to trust in God’s 
forgiving mercy. 

1 
April Fool’s Day! 

 Be a fool for Christ.  

Practice a random 
act of kindness 

today.  To someone 
you know or for 

someone you don’t.  
Be a fool being kind 

2 
Pray the rosary for 
peace in our world 

asking for Our Lady 
to intercede to end 

violence and 
prejudice in our 

world today 

       
3 

5th Sunday of Lent 
Lazarus is raised 

from the dead.  To 
what are we dead to 

that keeps us from 
enjoying the life of 

the Lord?. 

4 
Pray especially for 

all those who grieve 
having lost a loved 

one during the 
pandemic, 

especially without 
being able to be 

there with them. 

5 
If you haven’t seen 

an episode of The 
Chosen, find it on 

YouTube or its app 
to watch one show 
to understand the 
how to be a better 

disciple of Jesus 

6 
1st Wednesdays are 

dedicated to St Joseph 

Pray to him for all 
fathers & for the 
Church to be an 
example of the 

Father a 

7 
Feast of St John 

Baptist LaSalle 
Who gave his 

fortune to educate 
others.  May we 

work to share the 
knowledge of our 
faith with others . 

8 
Fridays in Lent are 
days of abstinence 
Join us for our fish 
fry.  Take out only 

4:30 – 6:30 pm. 
Pray the Stations in 

church or as a 
family 

9 
Pray the rosary for 
peace in our world 

asking for Our Lady 
to unite to your 

heart to that of her 
Son during the days 

of Holy Week 

              10 
Palm Sunday of 

the Lord’s Passion 
HOSANNA! 

We imitate the 
people of 

Jerusalem.  We 
welcome the Lord 

with palms. 

11 
Mary anoints Jesus 
in her house.  Write 

a letter or send a 
card of kindness 
and support to a 

friend or family 
member for Easter. 

12 
The enemies of 

Jesus prepare to 
destroy.  Pray for 

those you disagree 
with or have a 

conflict-family, co-
workers, friends-to 

be one in Jesus. 

13 
Spy Wednesday 
Judas looks for a 
chance to betray 
Jesus.  How have 

you been betrayed?  
How have you 

betrayed God by 
your sinfulness? 

14 
Holy Thursday 

The washing of the 
feet and the 

institution of the 
Eucharist.  Service, 
giving of self, love 

unconditionally.  
Give as God has 

given to you.. 

15 
Good Friday 

A day of fast & 
abstinence 

Do something 
special to 

remember that 
Jesus died for you.  

Try silence between 
Noon & 3 pm.   

16 
Holy Saturday 

The world waits in 
silence for its new 

creation.  Last 
minute details for 

Easter should 
include prayer & 

silence.  Maybe a 
walk in a cemetery? 

Easter, April 17th:  Having completed your Lenten observance, Rejoice in the Lord!  You are a new creation in Christ!  The Lord is Risen!  He is Risen indeed!  Alleluia! 


